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To whom it may concern 
 

Re: Planning application 2023/3777/P 
Installation of air conditioning units 24-28 Bloomsbury Way WC1A 2SN 
 
We live at flat 10 Russell Chambers and wish to strenuously object to the above planning 
application  
 
Noise pollution 
The back of our flat is directly opposite to where the air conditioning units are to be installed. 
The continuous noise of the units would affect us, especially at night and if we have the 
windows open. The noise would also be amplified due to the position of the proposed air 
conditioners. 
 
Environmental issues 
The UK has a temperate climate and installing air conditioning for the odd hot days in 
summer is both wasteful in energy due to electricity consumed as well as emitting harmful 

gases which currently account for almost 4% of the world’s greenhouse gas emissions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Catherine and Ivar Matheson 

https://www.nrel.gov/news/press/2022/nrel-shows-impact-of-controlling-humidity-on-greenhouse-gas-emissions.html

